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This is an unnecessary bill which seems to be seeking to ram through a revised 

Measure 114 with additional restrictions to Oregon citizens while the original Measure 

is still under justice department review to determine if it's constitutional. 

 

That should be enough for 3075 to die here and now but the personal matter is that 

we aren't held accountable to criminal standards by default. "Innocent until proven 

guilty" is supposed to be the rule of law. The great majority of Oregonians are law 

abiding citizens yet our state government is treating all gun owners as if we're 

criminals breaking laws daily. Murder is already a crime, limiting gun ownership or 

round count in the gun doesn't stop criminals. Why do you think more gun limitations 

are going to solve the crime you already aren't dealing with?  

 

If you believe in America and it's founding fathers then you should already know 

you're violating the constitution and recent Supreme Court judgements. The right of 

the people shall NOT be infringed. Thank you. 


